



Dear Mr. Jorge Spitalnik,

Greetings from Beijing!

The International Centre for Engineering Education under the auspices of UNESCO (ICEE) was officially approved as a new Category II Centre of UNESCO at the 38th UNESCO General Conference, and was officially unveiled in Beijing by H.E. Mrs Irina Bokova, the Director General of UNESCO, in June 6, 2016.

ICEE is now jointly hosted by the Chinese Academy of Engineering and Tsinghua University, aiming to promote global engineering education, especially for developing countries. Please see the attached brochure for further information.

With respect to your great expertise in engineering education, ICEE would be much honored to invite you to be the member of the Advisory Board. Duty and responsibility of the ICEE Advisory Board involves providing consultancy and decision support for the Governing Board on major issues. Your kind guidance and contribution will be highly expected for the growth of ICEE.

I hope we can have your continued support for ICEE in the future. Your kind feedback at your earliest convenience will be highly appreciated. My International Cooperation Department will stand by for any inquiry and feedback, please do not hesitate to contact them at the corresponding information:

Mr. Tian Qi /Ms. Zhu Yu

Email: tq@cae.cn / zy@cae.cn

Phone: +86 10 5930 0268 / 0264

Fax: +86 10 5930 0140

With all my best regards Yours Sincerely,

Zhou Ji

President

Chinese Academy of Engineering